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Please vote no on HJR201 no statewide property tax we feel we are already paying 

high enough taxes and this has the ability to possibly throw people out of their homes 

if they are taxed so high they can't pay the taxes. Oregon has one of the highest 

property taxes in the nation so I'm asking you to please vote no on HJR201 no 

statewide property tax. THANK YOU CRISTY GAERTNER FROM LA GRANDE 

OREGON. 


